
Week 11 beginning Monday 4 April 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

SCHOOL INTERVIEWS START MONDAY 4 APRIL 2022. 

All teachers have allocated times and availability for interviews which are available from 

Monday 4 April 2022 – Friday 8 April 2022. 

Parents have scheduled in their interview times and we ask that parents meet their child’s 

teacher in their child’s classroom. We will have a tight schedule of 15 minutes per interview 

and ask parents and students to try to keep to that schedule to enable social distancing and 

privacy as some of our classrooms do not have internal waiting room space. 

COVID HITTING HARD with staff so interview schedules for Mr Prenzel 6P, Mrs 

Boutsikakis KB and Miss Matthews 3M will be postponed. New dates for 

interviews will be rescheduled between Monday 2 May – Friday 6 May 2022. 

These teachers have put this postponement on their Class Dojos. 

STUDENT LEADERSHIP 

Our students are involved in two major initiatives. The first is creating our own school 

Acknowledgement to Country and our second is a joint partnership with P&C to redesign and 

upgrade our northern site playground. Both initiatives have the students really engaged and 

we will provide updates through our Oatley Organiser on their progress. 

CROSS COUNTRY  

K-2 & 3-6 Cross Country is scheduled for Friday 29 April 2022. Students in 3-6 and students 

turning 8 years old this year can compete at our school cross country to go into the next 

level for district carnival. 3-6 students run at Reknown Park. K-2 run their Cross Country on 

school site. Notes are going home this week. 

PSSA SEASON 2 

Next term students in 3-6 will ask to try out in being selected in a PSSA team. Choices are 

Junior (Grades 3-4) and Senior (Grades 5-6) in Mixed Newcomball, Boys Soccer, Girls 

Soccer, Rugby League, Mixed Netball. Trials will begin in Term 2 for a PSSA Season start of 

Friday 27 May 2022. 

MULTICULTURAL PUBLIC SPEAKING 

Notes have been distributed to all 3-6 students to opt in and participate. Mrs Angela 

Rozmeta is coordinating this. 

OATLEY  K-2 HAT PARADE 

Weather permitting this will be held on the FLATs on Friday 8 April 2022 @10.20am with 

parents and buddies as spectators. If raining the K-2 will still hold parade in the hall with 

parents only as spectators. Their hats are starting to look very creative. 

EASTER HOLIDAY BBREAK  

Term 1 concludes Friday 8 April and students return Wednesday 27 APRIL 2022. Have a 

safe and relaxed holiday break. 

ANZAC DAY 



Our SRC students will be accompanied by Mrs Markovski in attending the local annual 

Oatley ANZAC DAY Service held at 6am on the Monday 25 April 2022. We are very proud of 

our student representation. Notes have been given to our SRC representatives. 

 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal. 


